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14th June 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

| am writing to inform you that our year 10 mock exams will be taking place for two weeks
commencing on Monday 19th June 2023. These mock exams will be excellent preparation for their
future exam sessions.

Students will sit papers, under exam conditions, in a range of subjects which will be held in the
exams hall.

This fortnight will also provide students the experience of managing their revision and preparation
for a busy exam period. Students have already received a copy of their mock exam timetable and
this will also be available on the school website.

The timetable will give you all the information regarding when the mock exams are being held and
also the timings of the exam, as some will run beyond 2:30pm. This is also good preparation for
students as this will also be the case during future exam periods.

May | take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support of the academy.

You rs falthfully

SN i
Mr A Warburton
Assistant Principal
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